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FAA has recently issued a CertAlert #08-11 which discusses the need for clear and concise 
communications when conveying runway condition reports directly to flight crews.   While this CertAlert 
focuses on communications to flight crews, the principals contained in this CertAlert are applicable 
anytime conveying airfield condition reports via radio to other parties (i.e. ATCT, Airline Stations, 
Airport Operations Offices, etc.). 
 
We recommend all Part 139 Airports in the Great Lakes Region, review this CertAlert with all personnel 
responsible for the collection and dissemination of airfield condition reports.  The entire CertAlert and 
NTSB Accident report are available for download via the links below: 
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CertAlert #08-11 

Clear & Concise Communications During Winter Operations  

FAA Great Lakes Region – Airport Certification Staff   
 www.faa.gov/airports_airtraffic/airports/regional_guidance/great_lakes/ 

http://www.faa.gov/airports_airtraffic/airports/airport_safety/certalerts/media/cert0811.pdf 

 

 

 
 

 

http://www.ntsb.gov/Publictn/2008/AAR0802.pdf 


